Hall, Anna

From: Peter Johnson <peterwyattj@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 9:44 AM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Oil and Gas extraction

As the Earth contains to warm, glaciers and sea ice melt, and California experiences more frequent and more
damaging fires, allowing companies to operate under conditional use permits is damaging to our economy, our health,
and our environment, and simply irresponsible. Ventura County needs a total ban on drilling for, refining, and otherwise

producing fossil fuels.

Sincerely,
Peter Johnson

73 Paseo Esplendido
Camarillo, CA 93010



